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The public is invited to view one of the NASA research planes that will be 
flying over the Northwest Territories as part of the Arctic-Boreal Vulnerability 
Experiment (ABoVE) to study Arctic and boreal environments. 

The G-III aircraft is one of eight that will be flying out of Fairbanks, Alaska, 
and Yellowknife from May through October.

When: May 24, 2017 from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m.
Where: Adlair Air Hangar (122 Archibald St., Yellowknife)

The ABoVE is a NASA-led, 10-year field experiment to better understand 
the ecological and social consequences of environmental changes in one of 
the most rapidly changing regions on Earth.

Satellite, airborne and ground observations across Alaska and Canada 
will help us better understand the local and regional effects of changing 
forests, permafrost and ecosystems.

The Governments of Canada, the Northwest Territories, First Nations and 
Canadian universities have contributed to the planning of the field campaign.
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